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Dear Valued ONE Customer, 

Further to our Customer Advisory, dated 21st of March 2024, ongoing strike 
in Finland has 
been extended for yet another week. This means that the current timeline 
suggests that the 
strike will not end until April 8th, 2024. 

The strike will continue to have significant impact on operations and will 
lead to 
further backlog for cargo to and from Finland. 

We will continue to keep you informed of any relevant updates. 

You may also refer to our published schedule: 
https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales 
account 
representative for additional support: 
https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

 
Yours faithfully, 
Ocean Network Express Ltd. 
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